
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

July 8, 2013 

 

National Library of Medicine 
Building 38A - Room 4N-419 
8600 Rockville Pike 
Bethesda, MD  

To whom it may Concern 
 

This is to express my interest in continuing my service to the  Journal of 
Membrane Science and Technology as an Editor.   I further give my consent to disclose 
by the Journal my affiliation and contact information. Please note that I do not have any 
conflict of interest, which would interfere with this important service for science, 
medicine, and technology communities. 
 
           I  recommend this journal to be indexed in PubMed Central with great 
enthusiasm.   The Journal staff and editorial board members have worked very hard for 
the journal to establish its high professional standing. 
 
  
 
 
       Sincerely, 
  

           
Karam F.A. Soliman, PhD 
Distinguished Professor  
Basic Pharmaceutical Sciences 
RCMI Program Director,  
Director, Center of Excellence for 
Cancer Research Training and 
Community Service 
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